
   

 

Via Email  
 
July 13, 2022 
 
Bennett Jones LLP Alberta Energy Regulator - Closure and 

Liability  
 

Attention: Brad Gilmour 
 

Attention:  Sean Sexton, Counsel 

 
Dear Sirs: 

 
RE:   Request for Regulatory Appeal by IPC Canada Ltd. (formerly, BlackPearl Resources Inc.)  
 Alberta Energy Regulator Closure and Liability (AER Closure) 
 Location:  01-05-018-020 W4M 
 Request for Regulatory Appeal No. 1874182 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence from Mr. Gilmour, dated 
July 12, 2022, confirming withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in relation 
to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

<Original signed by>  

Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 
 
cc: Stacey Nielson, Bennett Jones LLP 
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